
Oswego East High School 
Senior Celebration 
1525 Harvey Road 

P.O. Box 333 
Oswego, IL 60543 

 
ATTENTION BUSINESS OWNERS & MANAGERS!!! 

 
The OE Wolf Parents PTO of Oswego East High School are planning a Senior Celebration party for the 
graduating Class of 2024 on May 11, 2024. We would appreciate it if your business would be a part of this 
yearly tradition. As we celebrate our seniors, your sponsorship will be recognized and published in the evening 
program and memory book along with our social media.  This is a great way to advertise your business to the 
students and families of our community. 
 
What is Senior Celebration? It is a day of fun, food, games, prizes, and music at Oswego East High School for 
this year’s graduates. It is shown that students can have fun without the use of drugs and alcohol.  This event 
is very special, and something all seniors look forward to. Many of you have participated in the past and have 
made this event a great success. Senior Celebration is viewed as an opportunity to spend time with friends 
prior to going off to college and other endeavors. We estimate that over 400 students will attend! 
 
The cost to host this event is enormous. One of the ways to offset the expenses is through donations. We need 
your help! If your business/company would be willing to donate, we could use help in the following ways: 

1. Monetary donations:  Helps sponsor students unable to afford the $40 ticket price to attend and offset 
costs of the event.(Monetary donations may be made through our website link: 
https://www.oewolfparents.com/store/p48/Senior_Celebration_Donation.html  

2. Freebie cards and coupons or promo items to put in a gift bag for each senior in attendance (400+) 
3. Donate gift cards, gift certificates, services, or other items for our end of the night raffle or game prizes 
4. Donate food, drinks, desserts for our food buffet to feed all the seniors. 

 
We greatly appreciate any donation which will help make this evening a great success! 

 
Please fill out the form below and email oewolfparents@gmail.com or return to: 
OE Wolf Parents PTO 
P.O. BOX 333 
OSWEGO, IL 60543 
 
Thank you for supporting this fun and memorable event! 
June Charlett  630-768-4681 or Tracey Goldthwaite 630-417-1217 Coordinators 
Questions? Email to: oewolfparents@gmail.com  
 
Tax # 81-3445824 (We are a 501(C)3 non-profit organization)                                         Monetary Donation link 
 

CUT HERE AND RETURN THE BOTTOM PORTION ONLY 
 
 

Company Name __________________________________________________________ 
 
Address        __________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact  ______________________________ Phone _________________ 
 
Cash donation  $_______________   Email: ___________________________________  
 
We would prefer to donate:  ________________________________________________(Value $________) 
    (Specify item: food, gift certificates, raffle items, services, electronics, items for college, etc.) 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
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